
Einstein School
Meeting of the Board of Directors

5910 SW Archer Rd.
Gainesville, FL  32608

August 2, 2022

Members Present:  Tim Conway, Linda Lombardino, Natasha Livingston, Kathy
McGlone, Todd Livingston, Christine Aurelio (Principal), Sue Keller (Parent Liaison)

1. Student Code of Conduct:  Members had received via email and reviewed it.
The document is almost exactly that used by Alachua County Public Schools.
Kathy motioned, Linda seconded the motion to adopt the Code of Conduct as
presented.  The motion passed unanimously.

2. Employee Handbook:  Members had received the handbook via email to review.
Ms. Aurelio explained that it had not changed since the last time it was approved.
Kathy motioned, Natasha seconded the motion to approve the Employee
Handbook as presented.  The motion passed unanimously.

3. New Middle School Lang. Arts Teacher Approval:  A person who has been an
aide for several years and is working on her certifications has been nominated to
be the new M.S. Language Arts Teacher.  Linda motioned, Natasha seconded
the motion to approve Ms. Courtney as the new Language Arts Teacher with the
stipulation that she get her certification within the year.  The motion passed
unanimously.

4. PE Teacher:  Mr. Tommy has been the PE teacher for several years but must be
approved yearly because he is qualified but not certified.  Ms. Aurelio reports he
is fantastic with the students.  Kathy motioned. Todd seconded the motion to
once again approve Mr.Tommy as PE Teacher for the year.  The motion passed
unanimously.

5. Updates:  There are 110 students enrolled for the coming school year.  The
middle school is pretty full.  Ms. Aurelio is still hiring para-professionals.
Einstein is once again eligible for Title 1 money.  We have not been for several
years, but the eligibility has changed.  It will amount to $36K and requires a great
deal of paperwork-mostly turning in reading and math data as well as parent
engagement activities 3x per year. The money will be used  to pay for staff.
EMS had a summer school in June using Federal Covid relief funds.


